
The New NEMS Website! 

 

We are excited to announce the new NEMS website is live! The new site is the culmination of a 

SharePoint platform upgrade and a site redesign that we hope greatly improves the user experience. 

The new site has been live since October 29, 2021, so we hope many of you have already had a chance 

to peruse the new pages and familiarize yourself with the new site. 

 

Much of the content on the NEMS webpages should be very familiar to anyone that has used the 

previous NEMS site, including the URL (which remains the same: nems.nih.gov). The new platform and 

site format will allow for many more options to present useful content in the present and future. For 

now, we hope the navigation and visuals help the site feel more streamlined and modern. In the future, 

look forward to providing many new ways of viewing and interacting with our content! 

We have done our best to ensure these pages are error-free and display our content as intended. 

However, as with any site migration, users may encounter dead links, missing pages and other issues 

while browsing the new pages. If you encounter any of these issues, we would like to hear about it! 

Please send an email to green@od.nih.gov with a brief description of the problem you encountered, and 

we will fix it as soon as possible! We greatly appreciate your feedback and your patience as we rollout 

the new NEMS website! 
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